
Atherton Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

 Newsletter w/b 12th September 2016 

Whatôs on this week: 
 

After school clubs begin  -  see sign up sheet for details. 
 

Pre booked Wigan Music Service instrumental lessons begin 
Mrs Langin will contact with day/ times and about amount owed in advance. 

 
Tuesday 13th:  Y6 parents/ carers Hinning House meeting [3.30pm/ 5pm] 
 
Wednesday 14th:  rearranged judo demonstration 
 
Friday 16th:  swimming lessons for Y3/ Y4 begin at the Pelican Centre 
Y3 set of 1.30pm and are back in school for 3pm. 
Y4 set off 2pm and can be picked up at the baths at 3.20pm approximately.  
If not collected from baths, children will return to school with staff as usual. 
Please remember costume, towel, hairbrush, swimming cap if required. 
Payment can be made on ParentPay. 
 
Friday 16th [9.05am]:  Reception ówelcomeô assembly 
Parents/ carers of Reception children are welcome to join us as we say 
ôhelloô to all of our new friends in Reception class [approx. 30mins]  
 
Coming sooné.. 
 
Monday 19th:  Y6 visiting Fred Longworth High School [am] 
 
Tuesday 20th:  very important meeting for Y6 parents/ carers about SATs 
and ongoing preparation for these tests throughout the year! 
 
Wednesday 21st [8am]:  judo training begins [Y2  - Y6] 
 
Saturday 24th [am]:  open morning at St Maryôs High School 
 
Monday 26th:  Y6 depart for Hinning House residential in the Lake District 
 
Monday 26th [3.30pm]:  curriculum information meetings with class teachers 
for parents/ carers of Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils 
 
Tuesday 27th [3.30pm]: curriculum information meetings with class teachers 
for parents/ carers of Y3, Y4 and Y5 pupils 
 
Please do your best to attend curriculum information meetings as it helps to 
establish communication from the start about learning expectations, reading, 
other homework etc... If you cannot attend, information packs will be sent to 
all families. 
 
Wednesday 28th:  Y5 visit to National Waterways Museum in Ellesmere Port 
Nb.  now different location to termly calendar.  A contribution of Ã5 per pupil 
is requested towards cost of transport. 
 
Saturday 8th October [10am]:  advance notice of local family walk!  If you 
would like to join us for fresh air, exercise and a packed lunch then please 
save the date...suitable for all ages.  Route to be confirmed soon!   

 
Thank you to Luca [Y2] for making a donation to CAFOD  

to celebrate his birthday.  Happy birthday! 
 

Sacred Heart raises over Ã1000 per year for CAFOD. 
See www.cafod.org.uk for more details    

 
A small donation to CAFOD eg. Ã1 is the best way to celebrate a birthday in 
school; as well wearing non uniform for the day. Please note that children 
are discouraged from bringing treats in for the whole class.  To avoid any 
disappointment on a happy day, please, please do not send in sweets, 
cakes etcé   

 

Relaxing in the new Peace Garden! 
 

Thank you to the óFriends of Sacred Heartô and  
Mrs Catherine Aspinall for donations towards construction. 


